
 

5th Annual Ladies’ Night Out  
 

5th Annual Ladies Night Out - Coming Soon on Thursday, October 7th! 

 

In 2019, our St. Christopher Parish ladies and friends had a great time drinking wine and bidding on 

prizes, and made an incredible donation ($4000!) to Moriah House Family Shelter. In 2020, the virtual 

and purely social version of the event was a success, but we are so excited to gather again in person this 

year, and help Moriah House. We will have fabulous prizes, giveaways, great food, and local Cleveland 

wine by Rozi’s Wine House. The evening will include: 

 

● A Chinese auction filled with exciting prizes, benefiting Moriah House 

● Five wine tastes, heavy hors d’oeuvres, and a souvenir wine glass 

● A wine tour with tasting notes and pairing suggestions by Rozi’s Wine House 

● Great giveaways and door prizes 

● An evening of laughter, fun, and wine with a great community 

 

So come on out and get to know the ladies in our community, have a great time drinking wine, and win 

some cool prizes. But, most of all, help our sisters in need and their children at Moriah House!  

 

Are you interested in helping with the event? Let us know! You can help by: 

● Donating a locally purchased gift for our Chinese auction 

● Making a cash donation to the event, which will be used to purchase a local auction prize 

● Joining the planning group to help make the evening a success 

 

Event cost is $30 and registration is open through October 4th. You can register online or at the parish 

office. It’s easy:  register on-line and pay on-line at stchrisparish.com.  If you would like more 

information about the event or would like to donate a prize for the auction, please contact the St. Chris 

parish office or email Laura at runhunter216@gmail.com. 
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